
 
  

 
 

 

 
           30 October 2023 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
Assalaamu alaikum - Peace be with you, 
Re: Slough Free Community Offer  
 
We are excited to share some wonderful news with you about enrichment activities that are being offered for 
your children by the local authority. These activities aim to provide an opportunity for our students to develop 
new skills, build self-confidence, and promote overall well-being, all free of charge. 
 
Self-Defence Class for Girls 
This is an excellent opportunity for your daughters to learn practical self-defence skills in a safe and supportive 
environment. 
When: Wednesdays, 6:00 PM - 7:00 PM 
Where: Kayani Camp Boxing Camp, Unit 32, Queensmere 
 
Together as One: Girls Group 
A space for young women and girls to participate in fun activities and wellbeing workshops. This group is 
designed to provide a non-judgmental environment where girls can increase their confidence while enjoying 
the company of their peers. 
When: Thursdays, 5:30 PM - 7:00 PM 
Where: 29 Church Street, SL1 1PL 
 
Girls Activities - Learning Life Skills Workshops 
These workshops will cover various life skills that are essential for personal growth and development. They 
provide a valuable opportunity for girls to gain practical knowledge in a supportive setting. 
When: Tuesdays, 4:00 PM - 6:00 PM 
Where: Chalvey Community Hub 
 
Public Health Nursing for Slough at Checkout Superstore 
This is a drop-in to chat with a health visitor regarding valuable information on topics such as dental and oral 
health, sleeping routine, medical needs, emotional and wellbeing support, diet and more.  
When: Tuesdays, 9:30 AM - 12:30 PM 
Where: Checkout Superstore at Farnham Road, Slough SL2 1JD. 
 
We strongly encourage your children to take advantage of these free community offers. Participation in these 
programs can help them gain valuable life skills, improve their self-esteem, and contribute to their overall 
well-being. For additional information, please refer to the attached flyers belowthat provide more details on 
each program.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing your children benefit from these 
fantastic opportunities. 
 
Sincerely, 
Maschil De Guzman 
Assistant Principal 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


